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Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 2024
Parent and Carer Online Safety Survey

Dear Parents and Carers,

Whether through social networking, gaming or studying, being online dominates the lives of many
children and is an integral part of their daily existence. While the internet presents a wealth of
opportunities for young people, there are many hidden dangers and new types of risk.

Next week, we are marking Safer Internet Day at school. The children will be doing lots of learning
about how to be safe online and use the internet responsibly to support the work that they do
through the school year. School staff are undertaking some further online safety training on
Monday's INSET day so we can continue to support your children with knowledge and confidence.

It is really important that we have the opinion and experience of all members of our community so
we are sending out a parent and carer online safety survey for you to complete and the children will
be taking part in a hands up survey at school. This information will be used to help plan how best to
support everyone online.

Please find the link to the survey here:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZyu4cBdYQWEuxFYzK077OfL5XVPRPz1CQplhsHVuw
erR9pA/viewform?usp=sharing

The survey will only take a few minutes to complete and we would welcome everyone’s response
back by Friday 9th February.

Let's keep working together to keep our community safe online!

Many thanks for your continued support,

Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles
Co-Headteachers
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